
 

 
 

 

TO:              Larry Beaver, Executive Director CRB 

 

FROM:        Sgt. J. Tripp, Professional Standards Division 

 

SUBJECT:  TASER Usage 2nd Quarter 2014  

 

DATE:        July 1, 2014 

 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

For this quarter, there were at least 18 TASER events recorded by dispatch.  Probes only had to be deployed 7 

times and the drive stun mode just 2 times, an apparent testament to the deterrence effect of displaying the 

TASER. 

   

There were a total of 12 Response to Resistance reports generated.   All uses of force were in compliance with 

laws and policy. The TASER itself was not responsible for any injuries (other than “signature marks” from drive 

stuns and probe punctures). There were 6 total injuries, mostly from falls. 

 

 


